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Damascus College 2023 School Photos 
Hi There! 
We're excited to capture new memories for Damascus College on your upcoming photo date(s): 
Damascus College: Monday, 6 February 2023 
Your school photos are ready to order using our MSP Online Platform! To place your order use the following 
Username and Temporary password to access the online ordering system: 
Username: {UserName} 
Password: {TemporaryPassword} 

Click here to get started! 
If you have already set a password and can no longer access your account click here. 
You can order using your iPhone or Android device by following the simple steps below. 

Once you have placed your Individual Photo order you can place your Sibling photo order, these MUST be 
ordered before midnight prior to photo day. 
Please remind your child that they are having their photos taken. If they are having a sibling photo, all 
siblings will need to be ready for their photo at the allocated time set by the school. 
If you have any questions, please contact our friendly team on 03 5333 5577 or by email at 
ballarat@msp.com.au 
Get your smiles ready! 
Kind Regards, 

MSP Ballarat 
03 5333 5577 

BALLARAT@MSP.COM.AU 
www.msp.com.au 

 

Please note: This is an automated email, and the mailbox is unable to receive replies. We're happy to help you 
with any questions or concerns you may have, please contact our team directly: 
 
EMAIL BALLARAT@MSP.COM.AU 
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